
The North American Chapter of the GRSG is pleased 
to announce that, in collaboration with the University 
of Colorado and the US Geological Survey, we will be 
holding a workshop that will explore new applications of 
remote sensing within the oil and gas industry. 

Remote sensing provides critical information to 
exploration and production decision-makers so this 
GRSG workshop will be a forum to present cutting-edge 
technologies.

The workshop organizing committee is now seeking 
contributions from industry professionals, suppliers and 
vendors, academics and government officials whose 
studies and applications fit the brief. 

Further details and the formal open call for papers will 
be announced early next year on the GRSG website, 
however if you are interested in participating please 
email: workshop@grsg.org.uk
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